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2
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Summer
1

Summer
2

Art: Lower KS2

DT:
Papier
Mache
Igloo

sculpture

ART:
Crime scene

in a box

ART:
Clay poppy

wreaths

ART:
Exploring

mark-
making

and
colour

DT:
Space

DT:
Cookery
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Art: Upper KS2

ART:
Papier
mache
Igloo

sculptures

DT:
Crime scene

in a box

DT:
Make do and

mend

DT:
Designing and

making a
chocolate
product

ART:
Space Art

ART:
Aboriginal

Art
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Art: Year 7

PBL:
How has

migration
changed

music

PBL:
Where does

our breakfast
come from?

PBL:
How can we

save the
turtles?

MIxed
media self
portraits

Zentangle
Bugs

Clay
creatures
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Art: Year 8

Indian 
Textiles

Henry Moore
Sculpture

Pop Art 
self-portraits

PBL:
Why is

Waverley
Abbey in

ruins?

PBL:
What does
the Sailor’s
Stone teach

us about
HIndhead?

Pop Art
self-portraits
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Art: Year 9

Abstract
Photography

Giacometti
Sculpture

The Natural
World 

Around Us

Still Life The Natural
World 

Around Us

Abstract
Group Murals
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Art: Year 10

Project 1

GCSE

Project 1 Project 2 Project 2 Project 2 Project 2

A1: Skills development
Building on a range of

artistic skills, including
basic drawing and

painting skills,
responding to artists

work and
understanding how to

develop work based on
research and ideas.

A1: Skills development
Building on a range of

artistic skills, including
basic drawing and

painting skills,
responding to artists

work and
understanding how to

develop work based on
research and ideas.

A1: Skills development
Building on a range of

artistic skills, including
basic drawing and

painting skills,
responding to artists

work and
understanding how to

develop work based on
research and ideas.

A1: Skills development
Building on a range of

artistic skills, including
basic drawing and

painting skills,
responding to artists

work and
understanding how to

develop work based on
research and ideas.

A1: Skills development
Building on a range of

artistic skills, including
basic drawing and

painting skills,
responding to artists

work and
understanding how to

develop work based on
research and ideas.

A1: Skills development
Building on a range of

artistic skills, including
basic drawing and

painting skills,
responding to artists

work and
understanding how to

develop work based on
research and ideas.
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Art: Year 11

Resubmission
window for
Project 2
A1 skills

development

A2: Art &
Design Project

- Project 3

GCSE

A2 - Project 3 A2 - Project 3 A2 - Project 3 A2 - Project 3 A2 - Project 3

Students will carry out
the development of a

full art and design
project, using creative

practices including
investigation, ideas

communication,
practical skills and
development using

working skills.

Students will carry out
the development of a

full art and design
project, using creative

practices including
investigation, ideas

communication,
practical skills and
development using

working skills.

Students will carry out
the development of a

full art and design
project, using creative

practices including
investigation, ideas

communication,
practical skills and
development using

working skills.

Students will carry out
the development of a

full art and design
project, using creative

practices including
investigation, ideas

communication,
practical skills and
development using

working skills.

Students will carry out
the development of a

full art and design
project, using creative

practices including
investigation, ideas

communication,
practical skills and
development using

working skills.


